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Friday 20th July 2018 
 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to our Crossdale News - we hope that you enjoy 

reading our newsletter! 

If you aren’t receiving notifications of blog entries, please 

check that you are subscribed to the blog page or speak to 

your child’s class teacher; this is an important way to stay up-

to-date with what your child might be doing in class as well as 

a way of us communicating important information to you. 

Best Wishes, 

Mr. Cresswell and Miss Seedhouse 

 

 

Good Luck to the children moving on from Crossdale 
Today we say goodbye to our fabulous Year 6 children, as they 

leave ready to start at their secondary school in September.  They 

have been a pleasure to work with and we all wish them the very 

best as they start a new adventure! 

We also say goodbye to Emily (R), Oliver (Y2) and Charlie H (Y2) who 

will be moving to new schools in September. You have all been 

fabulous pupils at Crossdale and we wish you the very best of luck at 

your new school – we know that you’ll soon be settled and making 

new friends. 

Update for Jupiter 
As you are aware, Jupiter has been off school as he has been 

unwell. He had been in hospital but we are pleased to let you know 

that was recently discharged, as he had stabilised enough to 

continue his recovery at home. 

As Jupiter isn’t yet well enough to return to school, he is having some 

lessons at home each week.  Once Jupiter is ready to return to 

school, he will, but unfortunately he won’t be coming back to join us 

Upcoming Events 

July 20 

Last day of the term 

September 3 

INSET day – school closed 

to pupils 

September 4 

INSET day – school closed 

to pupils 

September 5 

School re-opens for pupils 

September 11 

Base Meetings (Base 1 and 

2) for parents – Times TBC 

September 12 

Base Meetings (Base 3) for 

parents – Times TBC 

September 16 

Crossdale 11k 

October 5 

INSET day – school closed 

to pupils 

October 29 

Half Term Week 

November 5 

Back to school 
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at Crossdale.  Jupiter will be starting at a new school in the coming 

months. 

We all send lots of wishes to Jupiter and his family and hope that 

Jupiter keeps rebuilding his strength and that he is soon enjoying his 

new school, making lots of new friends and enjoying his new 

adventure. 

 

September Staffing Update 
In the newsletter on 22nd June, we wrote about the staffing update 

from September.  An overview for classes for next year is: 

R – Mrs. Mellor (Mon-Wed) and Mrs. Ingle (Wed – Fri) 

Y1 – Mrs. Jones (Mon – Wed) and Mrs. Payne (Thurs – Fri) 

Y2 – Mrs. Westmorland (Mon – Thurs) and Mrs. Phoenix (Fri) 

Y3 – Miss Jackson  

Y4 – Mr. Brierley  

Y5 – Miss Rodriguez  

Y6 – Mr. McKenna 

 

What a year! 
A letter went out to parents earlier this week highlighting all of the 

fantastic things that have been happening at Crossdale over the 

last year.  If you haven’t had the chance to read this yet, please 

take a look on the website, in the latest news section.  

 

Mrs. Ingle … 30 years! 
Over the last few weeks we have been 

celebrating with Mrs Ingle as she has 

completed her 30th year teaching at 

Crossdale! We asked the children to 

make a fingerprint mark on a bowl 

which has been beautifully crafted into 

woodland birds and creatures.  Mrs 

Ingle is an amazing teacher and we 

are very lucky to have her as part of 

our Crossdale Team. 

 

School Dinners 
From September, school dinners will be increasing to £2.35.  This is 

inline with Nottinghamshire County Council guidelines. 

 

Wishing you a very happy summer break 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your 

continued support and to wish you all a very happy summer break. 

We look forward to starting the autumn term with the children on 

Wednesday 5th September.  

 

Keeping our children safe. 

  What are the four phases of 

childhood sexual development? 

Take a look at the NSPCC website 

for more information: 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-

abuse/keeping-children-

safe/healthy-sexual-behaviour-

children-young-people/ 

Reach for the stars! 
Well done to the children who 

have completed their stamp 

charts over the past couple of 

weeks: 

 

Reception: Owen, Ruby, Emily, 

Clara, Imogen, Remaya, Eadie 

 

Year 2: Rhia, Isobel  

 

Year 3: Kesia, Freya, William, 

Molly, Olivia, Bell 

 

Year 4: Joe, Ana, Hugo 

 

 

Year 6: Henry 
 

 Roll of Honour 
 

Please contact the school office, 

preferably by email marked ‘Roll 

of Honour’, if you would like to 

share the achievements of your 

children with the rest of the 

school community.  

 

We love to hear about what they 

have been doing outside of 

school! 

 


